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Case 1:
In a call for a public tender of pharma or medical device products (to be supplied to State Hospitals), BioCo is asked to contract with a designated company (such as a co-contractor, sub-contractor or consultant) as a pre-condition to bid. The designated company might not or does not have the necessary qualifications to perform the task.

How does BioCo respond? What actions can BioCo take if it wishes to pursue the tender opportunity?

1. Responses to the “demand” itself – discuss and propose solutions.
2. Approaches to address the greater concerns about the “demand” process adopted by the Tender Committee – discuss and make recommendations.
Case 2:

Your industry association hopes to have a Government Department endorse a new Code of Ethical Conduct for adoption by members in the pharmaceutical industry, whereby a “sanction system” would operate to penalise companies for any potential Code violations. The new Code has been supported by many companies – international and domestic – and reflects the APEC Principles. However, the “review and endorsement” process being undertaken by the Government Department has been slow and cumbersome. As the Chair of the association, you have a desire to ensure the new Code is expeditiously adopted and “rolled out” so that the perception for operating in the local economy is vastly improved. After two or three years of stalled negotiations with the Government Department, the industry association is advised that the Code is “acceptable in principle” but that a “ratification fee” is required from every member of the association to help with the past spent administrative costs. How do you deal with this situation without losing the opportunity to implement the new Code?

Case 3:

You are the manager of your company’s local operations. For weeks, the shipment of critical vaccines storage equipment has been delayed by red tape at headquarters. When the equipment finally arrives, your personnel are told by a Customs Officer that the paperwork is “incomplete”. This will prevent the release of the much-needed vaccines storage equipment until the problem has been solved. The Customs Official indicates that a resolution could take several weeks. He/she adds, however, that the problem can be solved quickly if an agent were to appointed by your company and pay a modest expeditor’s fee, which would ensure customs clearance of the equipment in only one business day. Therefore, many vaccine products would then not be “compromised” or spoilt.
1. What is your response to the Customs Officer?
2. What are your thoughts on a long-term approach to this problem (which is likely to reoccur)?


